
Saturday January 14th, 2017 
First United Methodist Church 

Fellowship Hall (Basement Level) 
420 N. Nevada, Colorado Springs 

**Parking & building entrance are on the north side of the church 

 

Hosted by District 7 

 

11:30-1 Potluck (please bring a dish to share!) 

1-3:30 Mini Meeting 

 

This is an informal gathering to introduce the new Area Officers 
and newly appointed Area Standing Committee Chairs.  We will 
also have a few items of discussion to help set the agenda for the 
Spring Assembly.  Everyone is welcome to attend!  

 

Please feel free to call or email with any questions: 

Beth P. areachair@coloradoaa.org 719-337-9569 


